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In line with the Welsh Government’s ‘Local Government and Elections (Wales) Act 
2021’ requirement for all 735 Town and Community Councils in Wales to 

electronically publish the key information and the outcome of their Council meetings 
within 7 days of the meeting, Bedwas, Trethomas and Machen Community Council 

hereby publish an unnumbered and unsigned summary of the: 

Minutes of the EGM of 

Bedwas, Trethomas and Machen Community Council 

Due to the current Coronavirus crisis it was held as a remote virtual meeting on 
Wednesday 26th January 2022 

 

 

Present: Cllr Chris Morgan, Cllr Phil Rosser, Cllr Jill Winslade, Cllr Daniel Llewellyn, Cllr Amanda 
McConnell, Cllr Nigel Bull, Cllr Derek Havard and Cllr Gareth Pratt 

 
Clerk/Proper Officer: Ann Birkinshaw 
 
Chair Cllr Chris Morgan chaired the virtual meeting that commenced at 6.10 pm  

 
1/ Apologies 

Cllr Lisa Phipps, Cllr Liz Aldworth, Cllr June Stone, Cllr Dave Davies 

 

2/ Declarations of interest  

None 

 

3/ Budget and Precept 

 
Draft budget was proposed by the Chair, after working with the clerk, and suggested there is no 
need to increase the Precept.  A zero increase precept has been agreed for 2022-2023. This  
was proposed by Cllr Derek Havard and seconded by Cllr Gareth Pratt and agreed by all  
councillors. The precept value has increased by £1,800 due to the increase of homes in the  
area 
 
The Chair thanked the clerk for her hard work in putting the budgets together 
 
 
 
The meeting closed at 6.30 pm 

The full Minutes when agreed and signed will also be made available on the Council’s 
website as soon as practically possible 
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